
St
Martin’s Newsletter

Attendance  
Year R – 95% 2 Lates 

Year 1 – 91% 3 Lates 

Year 2 – 96% 3 Lates 

Year 3 – 94% 9 Lates 

Year 4 – 90% 5 Lates 

*Year 5 –92% 9 Lates* 

Year 6 – 97% 3 Lates 

 Every class with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM – Friday 17th January 

World Book Day 
World book day is on Thursday 6th March, 
to give parents plenty of opportunity to 
sort costumes here are the themes for 

each class this year:  
 

Pre-School and Reception – Dress as 
pirates. 

Y1 and Y2 – animals from books. 
Y3 – based around the book Stone Age Boy 

– Can be modern day or prehistoric i.e. 
cave people. 

Y4 – Magical creatures i.e. witches, 
wizards, fairies, dragons etc. 

Y5 – Characters from Road Dahl books – 
Willy Wonka, BFG, Matilda, The Twits, etc. 
Y6 – Villains from books e.g Voldermort, 

Count Olaf, Miss Trunchbull, Cruella De Vil, 
The White Witch etc. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who got a 

certificate this week.  

Purple Tie certificates are given for children 

who embody our rules of being Kind 

Respectful and Responsible.  

Nursery: Star- Mason T 

Value-  Layla-Rose C 

YEAR R: Star- Harper F 

Purple tie- Arthur D 

Value-  Everlyn S 

YEAR 1: Star- Frankie K 

Purple tie- Connor M 

Value-  Alex C 

YEAR 2: Star- William B 

Purple tie- Anthony A 

Value-  Gabby C 

YEAR 3: Star- Joshua N 

Purple tie- Aviana BK 

Value-  David B 

YEAR 4: Star- Quie-Andrew D 

Purple tie- Kai A 

Value-  Charlie S 

YEAR 5: Star- Sophia MP 

Purple tie- Oscar H 

Value-  Jayden F 

YEAR 6: Star- Olivia S 

Purple tie- Freya F 

Value-  Gabby M 

St Martin’s Stars 

Attendance Awards 

Y2 and Y4 missed their attendance 

rewards for achieving all their puzzle 

pieces last week due to the snow so 

their rewards have been moved to:  

 

Y4 -  Monday 27th January  - The 

children should wear own clothes, bring 

in a game from home (no electronics) 

and there will be a movie in the 

afternoon. 

 

Y2 – Friday 31st January – The children 

should wear own clothes, bring in a 

teddy and they will have a film and a 

cake in the afternoon.   

 

Attendance 
A fantastic start to our new term 

after the disruption last week with 

our attendance being 94.41%. 

Thank you and well done!         

 

 

NSPCC Number Day 

On Friday 7th February we will be 

celebrating NSPCC number day to 

raise money for the NSPCC. For this 

day the children can ‘Dress up for 

digits’ by wearing their own clothes 

with an item of clothing with a 

number on for a donation of £1 to be 

paid on the gateway app.  

 

 

 

Wednesday Word 

The Wednesday Word is a 

resource for parents to use when 

discussing the weekly Gospel’s 

with their families. 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&p=2&v=155.3


 

Safety Advice 
This online safety guide focuses on managing what your children watch on television. It takes a look at how to 

tackle a range of potential risks such as unrated content, screen time and inappropriate material. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/how-to-manage-what-your-children-watch-on-tv

